
Virtual Public Workshop 
for Danbury’s Affordable
Housing Plan 

Please join our virtual workshop to discuss your thoughts
and concerns about housing affordability in Danbury.  The 
City is in the process of preparing an Affordable Housing Plan
and your input will be valuable in developing policies that will
guide the City in meeting the affordable housing needs of 
Danbury’s residents.

Questions?  Contact Sharon Calitro, Planning Director, at 203-797-4525.

Take the Survey!
Tell us your thoughts and concerns

regarding affordable housing in Danbury.
www.surveymonkey.com/r/DanburyAHP 

Monday
January 24th, 2022

6:00-8:00 pm

danbury-ct.gov

https://bit.ly/3H0BI1N
ZOOM

Mayor Dean Esposito


